
 
 
 
 

 

 

October 2022 

Keystone Storm Trunk 

Background 
Stormwater is rain or snow melt from our roofs, lawns and roadways that enters the storm drains on our streets 
and travels through an underground pipe system eventually draining into our rivers.  

The Keystone Storm Trunk is a new large-diameter pipe that will carry treated stormwater from storm ponds in 
new developments in north Calgary to Nose Creek, including the communities of Livingston and Lewiston. This 
will ensure nearby communities and businesses have an adequate underground pipe system to manage 
stormwater, while continuing to provide Calgarians with a high level of service as the city grows. 

 
Project details 
Starting November 1, 2022, 15 Street N.E. and the nearby pathway will be closed to build the new Keystone 
Storm Trunk. The closure will be in place until the project is complete in Spring 2023.  

We are installing approximately 2,250 m of underground pipe that will run from the Livingston Storm Pond, 
south along the future 11 Street N.E., to the Transportation Utility Corridor (TUC) near Stoney Trail North and 
continuing east to a new outfall to Nose Creek.  

Most of the work will occur within the TUC, which is an undeveloped section of land designated for 
infrastructure and utilities. By working within the TUC, we reduce the impact to residents and traffic in the area. 

 
Possible construction impacts. 
• Construction began October 12, 2022. Road and pathway closures are expected to begin November 1 and 

continue until project completion in Spring 2023.  
• Work hours will be Monday to Saturday, from 7:30 a.m. to 6:00 p.m.  
• Due to the location of construction, road and pathway detours will not be in place. We will, however, have 

“Road Closed” and “Pathway Closed” signage installed.  
• Dust and noise.  
• Increased traffic on nearby roads.  
 
Project information  
Please contact 311 with any questions or concerns about this work.  
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Keystone Storm Trunk site map 

 


